DR. ANNE SHERREN

8-24-84

Dear Dr. Allen,

Thank you for requesting Emeritus Membership. From the
Tittle bit of research that I did I think that I should

be nominating you for Honorary Membership. I do not haye
all of the old records as Secretary-Treasurer but I think

I am oorrect that you did serve as the Minnesota Represent
ative for at Teast two years and also that you were Presider
of MACTLAC in the early sixties. Please Tet me know if

you have had additional service in MACTLAC.

I would consider it a priviledge to Nominate you for
Honorary Membership if you can supply me with additiional
data.

I am hoping that I will be able to meet you at the Fall

Meeting, and I am looking forward to hearing from you
soon.

Sincerely,

ézg;zanua42§féi;kﬂguw@gwﬁ
Anne Sherren

Secretary-Treasurer of MACTLAC




